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To:"'PDC Support'" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Cc:kkendall@eyes.org, djgonzales@eyes.org 

External Email 

RE:  159776 

  

To Whom it may concern at PDC, 

  

WOPAC is a small PAC affiliated with Optometry’s professional organization in Washington State, 
(Optometric Physicians of Washington).  It is run mostly by volunteers who are optometrists (with 
full time jobs).  Check writing, distribution, and reporting are done by different individuals.  We 
make every attempt to communicate efficiently and be timely with our reporting.  We will do better 
in  the future. 

  

Sarah Storrs OD, 

WOPAC Chair 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13056530890

